Stacy Radford

From: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 2:05 PM

To: Stacy Radford

Cc: Liz Burdick; Alyssa Brochu; Ellen Bartlett (ebartlett@claengineers.com)
Subject: 69 Fitch Hill Road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Based on the plan revised 7/20/23 | have the following comments:

1. The property meets the minimum requirements of the Public Health Code for subsurface sewage disposal.
Additional testing will be required prior to the issuance of building or septic permits.

2. Detailed floor plans and descriptions of the uses of the building must be submitted to the District prior to the

issuance of any permits.

Floor drains may not be installed unless a permit is first obtained from CT DEEP.

4. Individual water meters should be installed in each building.
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Wichael 9, Kby, B.S.
Chief Environmental Sanitarian
860-823-1189 Extension 119
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